
To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Crossfield Minor Hockey Association Volunteer Hockey

This letter is to confirm that ___________________ has volunteered to be a coach for
Crossfield Minor Hockey Association for the 2024/2025 season.

In accordance with the Crossfield Minor Hockey Association Members Handbook - Section 14,
all applications for coaching positions are subject to a RCMP screening process before the start
of each season.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Coaching Coordinator at
coachcoordinator.crossfieldmha@gmail.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Regards,

Matt Chomistek
PRESIDENT
CROSSFIELD MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION
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